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Ted Kulinski – This is my Life 

  

Someone stole my pen so I forgot to take any notes – sorry – hence there may be some 

errors of fact – but as they say do not let the facts get in the way of a good story! 

Ted gave a very interesting “TED” talk last meeting, outlining his career in the area of 

environmental management. 

Starting with rowing up the Derwent River checking water and sediment quality – which is 

why he does not now eat anything caught in the river! 

To 30 years working for Cadburys, mostly on the North West Coast, out of their Cooee 

factory visiting farms all along the coast.  

After leaving Cadburys he branched out and is now contracting in the same area, working for 

anyone who wants environmental evaluations done. 

As another one of the Club’s newer members, Ted is already making a significant impact in 

his wholehearted support for RCOL activities.  Welcome Ted! 

(A big thank you to Pp Richard for the above notes in the Bulletin Editors absence) 

 
Members listening “intently” to what Ted had to say! 

BULLETIN Club of Lindisfarne 

District 9830 - Tasmania 

http://www.lindisfarne.rotary9830.org.au/


 

Reminders from President 
Mike 

A reminder that our Guest Speaker this week will 

be talking about the Maritime Museum which is a 

topic of general interest that some of your friends 

might like to know more about.   

It is a great opportunity for every member to invite a 

friend so that they can see what Rotary is about. 

There is no obligation for them to join, just having 

more people know what we do is enough.  If you 

have a friend coming along could you please let Richard know for catering. 

The End Polio Film Night is on next Friday 20th September. The film being shown is “Ride 

Like A Girl” which is new and topical.  For information about the film click 

here:   https://www.imdb.com/title/tt7600382/ 

A number of our members have already booked, but if you would like to join us you will need 
to book for yourself. Details below: 

Friday, 20 September 2019 from 19:00-21:30    

Village Cinemas (Eastlands, Tasmania) 

Bligh Street, Rosny Park, Tasmania 7018 

$26.41 Adult  $15.86 Child 

HOW TO BOOK:  Book online https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ride-like-a-girl-tickets-

69625625119 

ORGANISER:  Margaret Sutherland, R C Sullivan's Cove 

Thanks,  Mike Patten 

 

World Mental Health Day is only 4 weeks 
away and that's when Australian Rotary 
Health will be celebrating Hat Day as part 
of its national Lift the Lid on Mental 
Illness fundraising campaign. 
 
You can get involved with your friends, 
colleagues or Rotary Club this year by 
hosting a Hat Day on Thursday October 
10 or anytime during Mental Health 
Month in October. 

  

https://rotary9830.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a092a5492f6bf25283a1cb170&id=1ff3eeb092&e=fab3c2650f
https://rotary9830.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a092a5492f6bf25283a1cb170&id=7eed11d1d4&e=fab3c2650f
https://rotary9830.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a092a5492f6bf25283a1cb170&id=420434b300&e=fab3c2650f
https://rotary9830.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a092a5492f6bf25283a1cb170&id=420434b300&e=fab3c2650f


 

Various notices from Pp, ADG & Operations Director, 

Peter M 
Blundstone Arena Tour 

Eleven RCOL members and guests went to Blundstone Arena on Monday night with our 

colleagues from the RC of Bellerive, for a tour of the facility, followed by drinks and nibbles at 

the Bellerive Yacht club. 

 

Club Commitments 

There have been a few changes to our commitments in the past week: 

 We will no longer do the Carols at New town as they will be done by the RC of New 

Town. 

 The Symphony under the stars will not be in the South this year. 

  We have declined to undertake the Corpus Christi Fair because we could not identify 

a safe route for the train. 

 Never-the-less  we will be quite busy between now and the end of the year. 

We will be looking for staff to operate the train at the Royal Hobart Show and will chase 

potential helpers shortly. 

Group 2 Forum 

Please put Thursday the 24th October in your diary for the Group 2 forum at the Geilston Bay 

Boat club. 

The guest speaker will be Professor Simon Brown, who will talk about the evolution of a 

Rotary Tasmania Project - supporting the State Aeromed/ rescue helicopter to become the 

highly sophisticated platform that it is now.  

 



 

MEETING ROSTER 
Due to low attendance numbers it is difficult for those who draw up the program to know who actually will be 
attending.  As such it is requested that those who do attend assist with the Set Up.  As far a possible the role of Chair and 
Reception will be allocated to members in alphabetical order. 
 

This Meeting 

18 September 

John Wadsley – Maritime 

Museum 
Chair:               Peter R 

Reception:  Dante B 

Set Up:             Those present 

Next Meeting 

2 October 

Belinda Jefferies – Rotary 

Club of Hobart 

 
Chair:               Michael C 

Reception:  Stephen B 

Set Up:             Those present  

Last Meeting 

4 September 

Ted Kulinski – This is my 

Life 

 
 

 
Reminder:  Please advise the secretary by 9am on the Monday morning before the meeting if you will 

not be attending, so that numbers can be confirmed with the caterer. 

 

PROGRAM  - 2019  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

Date Speaker Topic 

18 Sept    John Wadsley Maritime Museum  talk. 

2 Oct  Belinda Jefferies – Rotary Club of Hobart Talk re her Club 

9 Oct Board Meeting  

16 Oct  Dr Karunesh Kaslap (Kesh) New Member talk 

30 Oct Beltana Park – Community Sausage Sizzle  

to celebrate the completion of the Gazebo  

 

6 Nov  TBA Armistice Day event with RSL? 

13 Nov Board Meeting  

20 Nov  Heather Chong What does local government do with my Rates 

4 Dec Alex? Travel quiz 

11 Dec Board Meeting  

18 Dec To be decided on Christmas Dinner or cocktail evening 

Dec?  to Jan? Christmas break  

 

  



 

 

COMING EVENTS TO PUT IN YOUR DIARY 

 

 
 

PLEASE CHECK WITH THE OFFICIAL COPY ISSUED BY PETER M - THIS 
COPY MAY NOT CONTAIN UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION 

 
 
 

 

A big thanks to Rotarian Daniel Hulme for continuing to give the Rotary Club exposure in this paper. 

 

 


